
Subject: Stage for Fleet Week Welcome Party
From: Sandra Ciaramitaro <sandra.ciaramitaro@lacity.org>
Date: 08/10/2017 03:15 PM
To: "Benson, Andrew" <ABenson@portla.org>
CC: "Adams-Lopez, Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com>, Gianine Rizzi <grizzi@sanpedrobid.com>

Good Afternoon Andrew

Hoping this finds you well.
Just want to touch base with you on the setup of the City Stage for the Fleet Week Welcome Party.
I have Gianine Rizzi & Lorena Parker cc'd here who could provide you with the placement, as well
as delivery & pickup information for the stage.

Let me know if you require further information

Thank You & Best Regards

Sandra Ciaramitaro
Council Aide/Special Events
Office of Councilmember
Joe Buscaino
15th District
Phone: 310-732-4515
Fax:     310-732-4500
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